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Helpful reminders for math homework

As you may have realized from some of the recent math homework, the unit we just completed featured some difficult strategies, especially some of the subtraction strategies. Please remember that there are valuable resources that can help you support your child in the same ways we are learning, practicing, and assessing in class.
The most convenient resource you can use to help your child with math homework is the “Problem Set” we completed in class that day, which should be in the “Keep at Home” pocket of your child’s folder. Your child should complete his/her homework problems in the same manner as shown on the “Problem Set,” including drawing circles in organized groupings to solve addition and subtraction situations. 
Another excellent resource is the educational website www.zearn.org. To log in, your child should know his/her username and the password is zearn.  Zearn presents practice and instruction on the exact same lessons we do in class.
Finally, be sure to read the math newsletters I send home periodically throughout each unit, which also give examples and rationale for strategies.
Coming up in class

In Fundations, we are now in Unit 7, which introduces students to eight new “glued sounds” – ang, ing, ong, ung, ank, ink, onk, and unk. These are called glued sounds because their three letter sounds blend smoothly together into one sound. Students are expected to be able to correctly read and spell one-syllable words with these sounds.

In math, we finished our second unit by taking the end-of-module assessment last Thursday and Friday. This week, Miss Carson will begin teaching our third unit, which begins with measurement.

In writing, students have gotten pretty good at using a prewriting plan to help them write a personal experience narrative containing an introduction, details, and a conclusion. We are now going to return to writing opinion pieces, first completing a prewriting plan to organize our ideas and then writing to state an opinion and give reasons to support that opinion.

Finally, we will begin a social studies unit on map skills using our local community as a reference.
*No school Friday for District Grading Day!*
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